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I N'Dear Sir or Madam: N
W

-%- 1. .
Your recent proposal of qualitative and quantitatife goals for
nuclear power plant safety shows a blatant disregard for human

r safety and a lack of serious responsibility for the problem
at hand. The qualitative goals are meaningless because they
are so vague, and the quantitative ones appear to be arbitrarily
chosen with no substantial rationale to support them. / %
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Specifically, 13,000 deaths from nuclear accidents is an un'due f
risk, and any possibility of a core melt-down or otiier serious f',

accident is unacceptable. By adopting standards by which nuclea'r,

power plants are to be considered safe enough, you are over.:)
looking the marked safety advantages of alternative soureds
of energy. [
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We do not support your safety goals because we do not see'how /
'they can be effective. We urge you to consider safety of ener'gy
s'ources in the broader spectrum, including alternate sources.
Safety goals are a good idea in theory, but the process of
developing such goals must be approached in a more open-minded,
responsible and workable way. g'
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Kimberly Rusinow
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